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BY E-MAIL 

 
January 10, 2014 
 
 
To: All Who Filed Letters of Comment:  
 
The Board has acknowledged receipt of your letter of comment regarding the Ontario 
Power Generation Inc. application (EB-2013-0321) in previous correspondence.  
 
If approved, the application as originally filed would have resulted in an increase of 
about $5.36 each month for the typical residential customer.  On December 6, 2013, 
OPG revised the application.  If approved, the revised application would result in an 
increase of about $5.94 each month for the typical residential customer.  OPG posted a 
revised notice on its website on January 6, 2014.  If you wish further information on the 
application and the revised application, please select the file number on the Board’s 
website at www.ontarioenergyboard.ca/notice. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
 

http://www.ontarioenergyboard.ca/notice

